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We have six tree farms located in Lane and Linn counties, all of which we purchased 

during our working careers. These parcels range in size from 10 acres to 400 acres 

and all are forested with many of the acres planted by us. 

 

Our stands are largely between 20-30 years old. Intensive work was required to 

produce healthy stands of timber of this age (planting, vegetation control, 

precommercial thinning). We are now in our 70’s and may or may not see the final 

harvest on these stands. SB485A will allow our heirs to continue to grow our trees for 

many years without harvesting. 

 

Thank you for your consideration and please pass SB485A. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Richard and Mary Lou Rohl 

 


